By-Election 2014 - Help Wildrose Win in Calgary-Elbow!

From: William McBeath, Provincial Campaign Director (connect@wildrose.ca)

Sent: August-06-14 4:17:13 PM

To: Christina Pilarski (christinarontynen@hotmail.com)



Dear Christina Pilarski,

Let's make sure Wildrose wins the Calgary-Elbow by-election!

As you likely heard earlier today, former Premier Alison Redford has stepped down as the MLA for Calgary-Elbow, vacating the seat and forcing a by-election.

While they will undoubtedly attempt to pin all of their scandals on her as she leaves politics, the truth is not a single PC MLA or minister said a word about her conduct and ongoing abuse of taxpayer dollars.

This only proves what we've said all along: The PC culture of entitlement runs far too deep for one person to fix. The only way of truly fixing things is to elect a new Wildrose government that will stand up for everyday Albertans.

With Ms. Redford's resignation, we have an opportunity in the upcoming byelection to send the PCs a loud and clear message. By electing a Wildrose MLA in Calgary-Elbow, we send the mssage to the PCs that Albertans aren't going to tolerate their abuses and entitlements any longer. Let's show them there's no safe PC seat left anywhere in Alberta – let's win in Calgary-Elbow!

But we need your help.

Your donations today will go directly towards our by-election fund. A donation

of \$45 will pay for ten lawn signs. A donation of \$85 will print 500 brochures.

And a donation of \$240 will pay for three 30-second radio spots on local radio.

Your dollars really do make a difference. Click here to donate today!

In closing, let me thank you for your continuing support of Wildrose. We're at an absolutely critical juncture in Alberta's history. Let's start the work of electing a new Wildrose government right now by making sure we elect a new Wildrose MLA in Calgary-Elbow!

Sincerely,

William McBeath, Provincial Campaign Director Wildrose

PS. The government must call the by-election within the next few months – in fact, they could call it within the next few days or weeks. Please donate today to make sure that we hit the ground running in Calgary-Elbow! Together, I know that we will win!





You are receiving this message as a member of Wildrose's online community.

Email is a critical way for us to communicate with supporters, especially with the higher cost of stamps for mailing.

Click here if you would prefer not to receive emails from Wildrose or to update your email settings. Wildrose is a grassroots party powered by people like you. Click here to contact Wildrose with any ideas, questions or concerns you have. Thank you for supporting Wildrose, and being part of our team.

Wildrose Party: #202 10707 100th Avenue, Edmonton, Alberta T5J3M1